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12/10/2024  16:08:012024/4297/P COMMNT Maggie Gilliam Please confirm that access to The Old Hall garden gate adjacent to the garage at 4 Bacons Lane will  be 

respected as is the access to the garage. There is no mention of the existence of our right of way in the 

documents. Thank you.

12/10/2024  14:30:132024/4297/P COMMNT David Hay I live at 8 Bacon's Lane and support this thoughtful plan.

The design is sensitive to the location and would improve the Lane.

I appreciate Simon taking the time to explain the design to neighbours.
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